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N O T I C E  O F   

P L A N N I N G  C O M M I S S I O N  M E E T I N G  

C H A N G E S  
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the scheduled public meeting of the Planning 

Commission will be canceled on Tuesday, December 17, 2019. 

The next Planning Commission meeting will be held on Wednesday, January 22, 

2020 at 7:00 p.m., not Tuesday, due to the Martin Luther King Jr. Day Holiday on 

Monday, January 20, 2020. The special meeting will be held in the Council 

Chambers at Camas City Hall located at 616 NE Fourth Avenue, Camas, 

Washington. The meeting agenda and supporting materials will be available on 

the City’s website approximately five prior to the meeting at 

(http://www.cityofcamas.us/publicmeetings). 

 

Questions or comments may be directed to Community Development 

Department staff at (360) 817-1568 or by email at 

communitydevelopment@cityofcamas.us. 

 

All citizens are entitled to have equal access to the services, benefits and 

programs of the City of Camas.  Please contact the City Clerk at (360) 817-1591 

for special accommodations if needed.  The City will provide translators for non-

English speaking persons who request assistance at least three working days prior 

to a public meeting or hearing. 
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